From: Leiker, Diana

To: Hooley, Camela -FS

Subject: RE: Columbine Ranger District- Scoping Notice for Southern HDs Landscape Restoration Project
Date: Thursday, September 10, 2020 1:22:40 PM
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Hi Cam!

| hope you are doing well. Thanks for sending over the scoping notice for the upcoming veg and
prescribed fire scope. It looks like part of the project may be close to Structure 88 of our Bayfield-
Pagosa transmission line. Robert Flores is our line maintenance supervisor for that line and he will be
our point of contact for activities close to our line. The FS has always been great about reaching out
before prescribed fire activities so we can ensure we are able to take the line out of service if there is
an unexpected issue.

Robert’s contact is_ and his email is_

Thanks again! | hope you have a good rest of your week and a good weekend.

Diana

Diana Leiker
Senior Transmission Siting and Environmental Planner
Tri-State Generation and Transmission Association, Inc.

1100 W. 116 Ave.
Westminster, CO 80234
Office: 303-254-3565

From: Hooley, Camela -FS <camela.hooley@usda.gov>

Sent: Thursday, September 10, 2020 8:07 AM

To: Hooley, Camela -FS <camela.hooley@usda.gov>

Cc: Fischer, Albert W -FS <albert.fischer@usda.gov>; Daniels, Noah -FS <noah.daniels@usda.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Columbine Ranger District- Scoping Notice for Southern HDs Landscape
Restoration Project

**%* This is an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click
links from unknown senders or unexpected email. ****

Attached you will find a Scoping Notice with mitial information about the proposed Southern
HDs Landscape Restoration Project, on the Columbine Ranger District. You are invited to
submit input through October 13, 2020. You can submit nput through the comment form on



the project webpage here: https://www.fs.usda.gov/project/?project=58742. The Scoping
Notice and project future information will be posted here as well.

Questions about project details should be directed to the project leaders:
Skip Fischer (Wildlife Biologist) albert.fischer@usda.gov or
Noah Daniels (Fuels Assistant Fire management Officer) noah.daniels@usda.gov

Thank you

Cam Hooley
Environmental Coordinator

Forest Service
San Juan National Forest
Columbine Ranger District

p: 970-884-1414
camela.hooley@usda.gov

POB 439/ 367 S. Pearl Street
Bayfield, CO 81122

www fs usda gov/sanjuan/
ki

Caring for the land and serving people

This electronic message contains information generated by the USDA solely for the intended
recipients. Any unauthorized interception of this message or the use or disclosure of the
information it contains may violate the law and subject the violator to civil or criminal
penalties. If you believe you have received this message in error, please notify the sender and
delete the email immediately.





